
Nursery and Reception 
The children in Nursery and Reception having been working very hard this half term to learn all the songs and to prepare for our 
nativity performance. It was lovely for the children to get to show their loved ones all their hard work. It was great to see so 
many faces and help us all celebrate the meaning of Christmas! A huge well done to all the children for their hard work – I am so 
proud of you all! I wish all our families a very Merry Christmas. 

Year 1 & 2 
This week in class 2 we have really been enjoying getting creative. We were able to build some models of London after learning 
about the gun powder plot in our History lessons. We have also really enjoyed exploring the ice that has formed in our outdoor 
area. We even recreated the Titanic with a boat and an iceberg which was super creative. I hope everyone has a lovely Christmas. 
 
 

Year 3 & 4 
Last week in English the children watched David Attenborough's COP26 
speech to world leaders. Following on from writing their own speeches,  
the children have been using publisher to create persuasive leaflets. 
They discussed and identified the actions they can take to support the 
issues surrounding climate change. The children chose to make leaflets 
on: reducing energy bills; recycling; walking to school. You will find 
their persuasive leaflets around the school and on the community no-
tice boards. Well done Class 3! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Year 5 & 6 
This week in class 4 we have completed our science topic on sustaina-
bility. We learned all about the effects of climate change and how 
different environments are impacted. On Thursday, we enjoyed a fes-
tive pantomime at Terrington Village Hall and are ready for a well 
earned break.  
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Stay safe, stay off the ice! 
After the recent tragic events in Solihull we have been asked by Malton Fire Station to remind children to stay safe 
and stay off the ice! 
 

IMPORTANT! Reception Starters 2023 

Attached is a letter for prospective parent /carers who have a child who is due to start in Reception in September 

2023 advising them how to apply. The key dates to note are the 15th January 2023, which is the deadline to apply for 

a primary school place, and the 17th April 2023 which is the National Offer Day, primary school places are allocated 

on this day. 

 

The wrap around care & extra-curricular club policy will be sent home today, please can this be read and the forms 

completed and returned to school next term. 

Please see attached information letter regarding digital safeguarding. 

Please be aware of an updated child protection policy which has been agreed by Governors and has been uploaded 
to the website. 
 

ParentPay 

All ParentPay accounts will be up to date as of 16/12/2022 by the end of today. Please can 
you check your accounts and clear any outstanding balances before the start of next term, 
as we have a considerable amount owed. If you have any queries please send an email to 
the school office. 

 

 HAPPY CHRISTMAS & THANK YOU FROM PAFFS   
 

As this term draws to a close we just wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for all your continued support. 
 
It’s been a busy term, with the Halloween disco, wreath making, tuck shops & various school events and activities, I 
think we’re all ready for a well earned, fun filled Christmas break. 
 
Since September, together we have raised over £1000!!!! This is just AMAZING & wouldn’t be possible without you; 
to anyone who has volunteered, baked, purchased, come along to one of our events or donated THANK YOU! 
 
A special thank you also to the Morgan’s who donate the delicious coffee you enjoy at PAFFS events. 
 
Personally I would also like to thank the rest of the PAFFS team, for your unending enthusiasm & commitment and 
general all round fabulousness! 
 
Have a fantastic Christmas, wishing you all the very best for 2023! 
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Diary Dates 
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All years Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 28th March 3.30pm-5.30pm or 

Thursday 30th March 5pm-7pm 

Easter Service Thursday 30th March 9.15am 

Sports Day Tuesday 4th July (reserve day 6th July) 

KS2 Performance Monday 10th July 5.30pm 

Celebration Assembly—Village Hall  Friday 13th January 9.10am 

Y6 Leavers Service Wednesday 19th July 2.30pm 

PRELOVED Event—TLC Village Hall Sunday 5th February 


